
Internet and Security: A Closer Look
Friday, January 16, 2015, 7–8pm

Room 118, Olin Engineering Complex (OEC), FIT
More info: http://www.cs.fit.edu/~pkc/dept/internet/

Professors Phil Chan, Heather Crawford, and Richard Ford, from the Depart-

ment of Computer Sciences and Cybersecurity at Florida Tech will discuss the

Internet and security. The recent cyberattacks on the Sony Corporation illustrate

the significance of the Internet and its security to commerce, politics, and nearly

every aspect of modern society.
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